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State representatives to host Vienna Town Hall meeting 
  
State Sen. Chap Petersen and Del. Mark Keam will host a Town Hall meeting from  
9:30-11:30 am Saturday, January 11, at Vienna Town Hall, 127 Center Street S. The meeting 
offers residents a chance to interact with state representatives and to learn what may be 
expected during the 2020 General Assembly session, which convenes in Richmond January 8. 
The meeting is open to the public. 
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